
September 19, 2018 

Special Town Board Meeting 
A Special Town Board meeting was called to order at the Wood River Town Hall at 6:30 pm by 

Chairman Joel Johnson. Present were Chairman Joel Johnson, Supervisors: Daryl Wedin, John 

Hennessey, Clerk Raylene Swanson, Treasurer Laura McKeag, Jeff Erickson, Duane Selander and Craig 

Selander 

 

A Special Town meeting was held with Craig Selander to go over the requests/requirements for a potential new 

Town hall with Town shop.   

 
Raylene Swanson, Clerk 


